
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for your diaries 

Back to school Monday 19th April 

Inset Days  tbc 

Children’s Photographs (Classes)     Friday 23rd April    

Parents/Teacher Consultation Evenings    5th & 6th May (times tbc) 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

What a lovely last day of term it has been. The children have thoroughly enjoyed the Easter Egg hunt organised by 

FOSS . To see them outside on the field helping each other hunt was so amazing and just showed what lovely children 

we have here at this school. Thank you to all of you for supporting FOSS with this, it raised over £130 for the school 

and in addition, your generosity in donating so many eggs has meant that we were able to donate some of them to the 

Winchester Night shelter.  

Each class has been busy this week creating their scene for the Easter story which has now been put together to 

create a short film. The children were fully involved in the process including acting as cinematographers. The whole 

school were able to watch the film in its entirety during their class worship and it has enabled them to reflect on the 

very important message of hope and forgiveness. 

Regarding our return after Easter, we will be continuing to follow all the protocols that have been in place this term 

including staggered drop off and pick up times.  Due to the amount of sport and PE that the children missed during the 

January lockdown, we are bringing in additional sport coaches to ensure the children have an active Summer Term.  

This means the days that children will need to come into school in their PE kits has changed, so please make sure you 

look at the new timetable further on in the newsletter.  

I want to thank you all for your support, kind words and understanding through what has been another challenging and 

difficult time for all of us.  Every member of our school community really has had to dig deep with courage, compassion 

and creativity and I think it shows what an amazing community we all are.  

I hope you have lovely Easter break and please do get involved in our sponsored Journey to Kampala challenge.  

I look forward to welcoming you all back on the Monday 19th April. 

 

Kind regards,  

Mrs Hanratty 

 

Core Christian Value Awards 

We were very proud to commend our Core Christian Value Award recipients in Celebration Worship today. 

Three children from each class are nominated weekly for each of our Core Values: Courage, Compassion and 

Creativity 

   Willow  Beech  Maple  Rowan  Oak 

Courage  Emily  Berkeley Henry  Rory  William T  

Compassion  Bryony V Lori  Olivia  Rory  Livvy 

Creativity  Scarlett Adam  Harriet  Rory  Maddie M 

 

PE timetable from the week commencing the 19th April: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Rowan Willow Beech Rowan Willow 

 Maple Maple Oak Beech 

 Oak Rowan  Oak 
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As a reminder on the days that children have PE, they should come into school in their PE Kits.  Please 
make sure children are dressed appropriately for the weather and always have a school jumper or PE 
Hoodie. 
PE Kit is: 

 Light blue school PE T-shirt 

 Trainers 

 Plain black or navy jogging trousers /shorts 

 School jumper or School PE hoodie 
Children must not come in in items of football kit. 

After School Clubs 

All clubs will run from 3.30pm to 4.30pm (except KS1 Gymnastics which finishes at 4pm) commencing Monday 

26th April. 

 

 

Monday 

 

Club Max 

Number* 

Cost per term To book  

KS1 Football 16 £30.00 Email/send school 

completed form KS2 Football 16 £30.00 

  

Tuesday 

Club Max 

Number* 

Cost per half-term To book  

KS1 Gymnastics 12 £30 1st half-term Direct with Fun-Nastix, 

email: fun-

nastix.vickie@outlook.com 

 

Wednesday 

Club Max 

Number* 

Cost per term To Book  

KS2 Outside 

Choir 

20 £15.00 Email/send school 

completed form 

 

Thursday 

Club Max 

Number* 

Cost per term To Book  

KS2 Lacrosse 16 – Now full 

Waiting list 

£30.00 Email/send school 

completed form 

 KS1 Gymnastics 12 £30 1st half-term Direct with Fun-Nastix, 

email: fun-

nastix.vickie@outlook.com 

 

Friday 

Club Max 

Number* 

Cost per term To Book  

KS1 Multisports 16 £3.60 per session 

payable in advance 

(free trial session 

available) 

Direct with Activ360: - 

see flier overleaf 

 

 Due to social distancing requirements, we will need to limit the number of children who can attend the 

clubs so registration will be on a first come, first serve basis. 

 Please note: information about the Activ360-run club on a Friday, can be found at the end of the 

newsletter.  Please contact them directly to register your child for this club. 

 Please note that all our school-run clubs MUST be paid for in advance and children will not be 

allowed to partake unless payment has been received.   

After School Clubs from 26th April 2021  

Complete the form and return to the school office (or email: adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk) as soon 

as possible if your child is interested in enrolling in our school-run clubs:  

Name of child ………………………………………………………….. Class ……………. 

is interested in registering for the following clubs (please tick)  

KS1 Football             KS2 Football  KS2 Outside Choir   KS2 Lacrosse    

      

 

https://activeme360.class4kids.co.uk/info/42
mailto:adminoffice@sparsholt.hants.sch.uk


 

Hampshire Music Service Tuition for the Summer Term 

We have availability for guitar tuition with Hampshire Music Service.  Please contact the office as soon as 

possible if you would like your child to commence tuition from the start of the Summer Term.  Music tuition is 

priced at £68 per term, payable in advance. 

Hampshire Music Service from September 2021 

Hampshire Music Service are requesting how much provision we will need for the academic year commencing 

September 2021.  Presently HMS offer brass (for Yr 3 and above) and guitar tuition (for Yr 2 and above) at 

this school.   If you are interested in either starting or continuing guitar and/or brass tuition with HMS, please 

complete the form below and return it to the school by April 23rd.   This will enable us to plan accordingly.   

  

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Music Tuition from September 2021 

 

I would like …………………………………………………………………………………………………... (name of child) to commence / continue 

brass / guitar tuition with Hampshire Music Service from September 2021.   

 

 

Signed …………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 

 



 

 

Link: https://activeme360.class4kids.co.uk/info/42 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://activeme360.class4kids.co.uk/info/42

